
  
13th September 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

RECEPTION AND YEAR 1 TRIP TO BØRN OF THE FOREST (FOLLIFOOT)  
Wednesday 18th October 9AM-3PM 

 
Børn of the Forest aims to provide children experiences which will connect them with nature 
through opportunities for open ended, child-initiated play. Through being immersed in nature 
in this rich way, children are able to become confident, resilient and creative individuals 
 
Reception and Year 1 will be attending a school trip to Børn of the Forest on Wednesday 
18th October, they will need dropping off and picking up from the site in Follifoot – the 
address is listed below. Children should be dropped off at 9AM and picked up at 3PM.  

(We understand that children who have siblings in other year groups may be a few minutes 
late to drop off due to similar timings.) 

Børn of the Forest, Old Gate Woods, Pannal Road, Follifoot, Harrogate, HG3 1DR.  

 
**Please be aware that satnavs will often take you to Follifoot Business Park, which is the 
opposite side of the bypass. You will find us in Old Gate Woods, the woodland to the West 
of Follifoot Cricket Club. Find us by heading towards Follifoot village and turning into the 
Cricket Club. Follow our signs by driving around the cricket field and parking behind the 
pavilion. ** 
 
All children will need to wear warm and sensible clothing for the trip (they will get muddy). 
We will be outside all day, whatever the weather. Please wear wellies and bring a 
waterproof coat. If your child has waterproof trousers, they may wish to wear these too. 
 
All children need to bring a full change of clothes in a named bag, it is highly likely they will 
get muddy and wet and need a change throughout the day to ensure they are not too cold.  
 
All children need to bring a packed lunch (no nuts) and a water bottle. 
 
We need a parent volunteer for this trip, please email the office on 
admin@allsaints.ycway.uk if you can help. 
 
We are asking for parents to both consent and pay for this trip via Parent Pay, by 1st 
October 2023. To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a donation of £10 per child, 
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 unfortunately if insufficient donations are received the trip will not be able to run.  Whilst we 
recognise that the cost of school trips can be expensive, we believe it is important for all of 
our children to experience out of school visits, and would very much like to ensure that 
every child has the opportunity to take part. If you are experiencing financial difficulties 
please speak to the school office. 
 
Medical information for your child will be taken from the rolling medical forms sent into 
school, if there are any changes please notify the school office. 
 
This, we are sure will be a very rewarding trip and we know that the children are looking 
forward to the experience. Thank you in anticipation of your support.  
 
If you think you will have any problems dropping off/picking up your child up at this time 
please let the school office or Miss Brown know as limited transport will be available. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Brown 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


